Graciela Etchart
07/27/99 08:43:57 AWM

Re: Public Counsel Question RE: Prior Obligation--WAC 480-90/100-121/ 116

Graciela Etchart on 07/22/99 02:54:25 PM

To: "Sheffels, Evan (ATG)" <EvanS@ATG.WA.GOV>

CcC: .

Subject: Re: Public Counsel Question RE: Prior Obligation—-WAGC 480-90/100-121/ 116
Evan,

I have forwarded your comments to the appropriate Staff and have added them to our
database. | am almost sure the NOT has been left out on purpose and certain situations taken
care in other places, but Pam and Tani know best.

You can send more comments now and/or you can send more comments after talking with the
Consumer Affairs people, even after 7/28. Please, do so.

I'lt also get back to you once | have talked to Pam or Tani.

Thank you for your input.



